
 

Road Use Permits Mandatory for FSR Users 

All BCTS TSL holders who use a Forest Service Road (FSR) for accessing their TSL for timber 
harvesting operations, must apply for and hold a valid Road Use Permit (RUP) prior to beginning 
timber harvesting or road construction on their TSL.  

Holding a valid RUP is a requirement of section 22.1 of the Forest and Range Practices Act (FRPA). 
Failure to comply with this requirement may have the following consequences: 

• An administrative penalty under section 71 of FRPA, 
• Suspension of TSL(s), cancellation of TSL(s), disqualification from registration for failure to 

comply with the licence agreement and the forestry legislation,  
• Forfeiture of all or a portion of the TSL deposit for failure to comply with the licence 

agreement and the forestry legislation, 
• An increase in the amount of future TSL deposits. 

Questions about Road Use Permits should be directed to your local Timber Sales Office. 


